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1. The September 1, 2010 meeting of the University Senate was called to order at 4:10 p.m. by Senate 
President Dr. Saundra Collins. 
 
2. Recording Secretary Dr. David Benfield called the roll. Present at the meeting were the following 
members: AdarkarTg 4.  e good news that Senator Lakusta gave birth recently.  Dean Theodosiou noted 

that Grad School enrollment is up by 33 FTEs; Senator Kelshaw reminded everyone that MSU is hosting 
several 9/11 National Flag events. 
 
5. President Cole was introduced and she reiterated the importance of the National Flag events and 
announced that Lt. Governor Kim Guadagno will be on campus representing the Governor.  Dr. Cole 
observed that the university is never completely built but rather is something always growing. The 
incomplete construction in the center of the campus provides a better sense of the growth and change and if 
one looks closely the northern end of campus is changing before your eyes.  



Senator Dickinson asked for a summary of town-gown relations.  Dr. Cole indicated that the University’s 
relations with Little Falls are good.  Representatives from MSU have attended several recent Little Falls 
Council meetings, and relations with the town 


